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Notice of upcoming culvert work for the NE 135th St, 
scheduled for early December
  

Visit our project website for  
more information and updates 

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION

•	Typical weekday work hours of 7 AM – 5 PM, 
Monday through Friday

•	Noise and vibration  

•	Dust and debris

•	Changes in construction schedule due to 
unforeseen circumstances (i.e., weather, soil 
conditions, etc.)

We will be constructing a culvert at 
the open drainage ditch and paving 
the surface to enhance access 
for bicycles and pedestrians. This 
work will take place on December 
9th and the work duration expected 
to be 2-3 weeks. Here’s what you 
need to know:

•	 Staging Areas: Both sides of 
the ditch will be utilized, with 
no parking signs indicating 
restricted parking zones.

•	 Driveway Access: Access will 
remain open, though there 
may be brief disruptions as 
trucks maneuver in and out 
of the area.

•	 Pathway Closures: 
Walkers and bikers should 
anticipate temporary 
closures of pathways during 
construction.
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